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Even though February is the shortest month of the year, it is also one of the busiest.  Time 
flies when you’re having fun here at Harvey Early Learning! We take very seriously the 
commitment to providing high level, quality care to your children.  

We also enjoy engaging with our parents and children for Parent Night. It is all about 
you having fun with your child! With that being said please join the Harvey Early Learn-
ing Center for dancing, activities, fun, and games at their Winter Ball. You will be in-
formed of the next Family Fun Night.
 
We are in the cold winter months when local school districts may close due to weather, 
please be aware that we will close whenever South Holland School District 151 closes. 
Make sure to watch the local news coverage to see the school closure updates, or call 
708.365.5610 for daily updates by 6 a.m.

Please make sure to dress your children appropriately for the cold weather this winter 
season. Thanks in advance for your attention in this matter.

UPCOMING EVENTS - MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

Wednesday | 2/6/19 | Parent Meeting (9 a.m.)
Wednesday | 2/6/19 | Oral Health Education (9 a.m.)
Thursday | 2/7/19 | Harvey Public Library
Friday | 3/4/19 | Parent Teacher Conferences (no school)
Monday | 2/25/19 | Professional Development (closed)


